
                                  

Hello Kelly Club families, spring is finally here!  We have welcomed this warm weather 
by enjoying some outdoor sports. The children have participated in hockey skills with 

Last week we focused on ‘Fathers Day’. Many of the children enjoyed making cards 
and different crafts for their fathers. It was great to see them getting creative.    

This week we had an ‘outer space’ theme. The children enjoyed making a space 
wreath using paper plates, black paint and decorating it with planets and stars. They 
also participated in a spaceship-alien craft and we are going to finish off the week by 
making fruit and marshmallow ‘rocket’ kebabs.  We will look forward to some more fun 
activities to end Term 3. 

Reminders:  
• Please book in now for our upcoming holiday program. A flyer has been sent

out to all parent emails and through the school Newsletter.  We also have hard
copies in our room.

• Please check the Admin posts on your Xplor app to keep up to date with
announcements and reminders.
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our Kelly sports coach; it’s been great to see them enjoying a new sport.     


